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19 January 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
South Wilts Academic Support Evening – Wednesday 10 February 
 
I am writing to confirm that the school’s ‘Academic Support Evening’ will take place on 
Wednesday 10 February between 5pm and 7.30 pm. This is an event where individual 
students (and their parents/ carers) will be invited in, either by the pastoral team or by their 
subject teachers, where a specific concern (for example about their progress in a subject) 
has been identified. Where a student has been invited to attend the evening, parents will 
be advised by their teacher(s), no later than Friday 5 February. We are sorry that this 
means there may be short notice but it allows us to reflect fully on the results of the mock 
exams and we would be grateful if you could make yourselves available if it is suggested 
that your son would benefit from a meeting with one or more members of staff. As with 
normal Parents’ Evenings, your son will make an appointment with the relevant member of 
staff.  
 
This evening is important as it allows us to have a very detailed conversation with you and 
your son, and make a plan of how to tackle the particular concern. In holding the evening 
in February, we hope that students will be given sufficient time to work on any concerns 
which have been identified, in time for the summer exams. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Dan Bishop 
Director of Sixth Form 
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